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Green Valley RV Resort (GVRVR) Newsletter – November 2022 

Telephone:  520-625-3900 - www.greenvalleyrvresort.com 
MESSAGE FROM THE GVRVR MANAGERS:  

Annelle and I want to welcome everyone back for our 2022/2023 season at the Green Valley RV Resort. 

We know you have choices on where you could go, and we are very grateful that you continue to return to the 
GVRV Resort.  I want you to know that the number one compliment Annelle and I receive from visitors is how 
warm and welcoming our residents are to newcomers.  Thank you!   Safe travels!   

MAILROOM OPERATIONS 
Mail delivery is a critical aspect of making your stay at the GVRV Resort a great experience.  The following 
information is provided to facilitate communications between residents and Resort staff.   
If you want to receive mail during your stay; you must get a mailbox assigned to you.  The office will issue you 
a mailbox key corresponding to your lot number.  There is a $5.00 refundable deposit required for a mailbox 
key.  Always use your lot number in addition to your name in your mailing address.  Your mailing address at 
the GVRV Resort is:  Your full name - 19001 S. Richfield Ave., Lot ### - Green Valley, AZ 85614 
 Our mailroom is not a post office; we do not sell stamps or process packages for mailing. 
 Please let us know when you arrive so we can open your mailbox. 
 Our mailboxes are small, so pick-up your mail daily. 
 Let us know when you are traveling or leaving for the season, so we know to hold or forward your mail 

and ensure you have the correct address on your forwarding labels. 
 Make sure you change your forwarding with the United States Postal Service (USPS).  Just telling us to 

forward your mail does not change your status with the USPS.  It’s our policy that we only forward first-
class mail for 30 Days. 

 Activity Committee monthly newsletters are placed in mailboxes once they are delivered to us and are 
also available from the office service counter. 

In-Coming Mail 
The Green Valley Post Office delivers mail and packages in bulk to our mailroom between the hours of 11:30A 
and 3P six days a week.  Staff sorts and places your mail and package notifications in individual boxes the same 
day mail is delivered.  As in the past, a bunch of flowers are placed outside on the northside of the clubhouse 
to let you know mail is sorted and ready for pick-up.  You may pick-up packages from the office anytime during 
business hours. 
 Packages you order may be delivered directly to your lot by Amazon Prime, United Parcel Service 

(UPS), FedEx, and other private carriers, so be sure to use your current lot number to ensure proper 
delivery. 

 If you receive incorrect mail or have something for someone in the park, just drop these items into the 
“In-Park” mail slot located to the right of the mailboxes.  Bulk coupons are placed in a rack hanging on 
the mailroom door.   

Out Going Mail 
Outgoing mail is picked up by the USPS six days a week from the “blue” mailbox located outside the clubhouse 
north entrance per the schedule posted on the box.  

Jeff & Annelle Holzman, Managers, 520-625-3900, info@greenvalleyrvresort.com, PVC Properties GV 
 
  

http://www.greenvalleyrvresort.com/
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Green Valley RV Resort Newsletter – November 2022      Page 2 of 4 
 

GVRVR ENTERTAINMENT 2022-2023: 
 
Performances - We have a fantastic lineup again this year, great acts that are new to us and some returning 
favorites.  I know that we are all looking forward to spending more time together this season.  
December 17, 2022 @ 7P:  Greg Ansel – One Man Band - $15 
December 31, 2022 @ 6P Appetizers and Cocktails and 6:30P Dance:  New Year’s Eve Party –  
Chance Romance Band - $20 
January 7, 2023 @7P:  You’ve Got a Friend - $15 
January 14, 2023 @6:30P:  Mariachi Aztlan - $10 
January 21, 2023 @ 7P:  CSM Trio - $15 
February 11, 2023 @ 7P:  Valentine’s Party – Harry Matthews - $15   
February 25, 2023 @ 7P:  Short Notice Band - $15 
March 11, 2023 @ 7P:  Legends of Country Music - $15  
 
Karaoke will begin after the first of the year.  If you would like to borrow a Karaoke CD from our collection to 
rehearse before then I will be setting up a time in early December for you to check out a CD.  
  
Saturday Night Dances will begin on January 28, 2023.  We now have a new system to access Music online, so 
I’ll be asking for dance music requests in early January to set up the first song list.  
  
Chair Covers - Need to save your seat?  Those of you who are interested in having a chair cover with your 
name on it watch the bulletin board after November 20 for a sign-up sheet and sample of the new design! 
 
Cathy McConaugha, Entertainment Coordinator, Lot 18, 757-434-1001, cmcconaugha@gmail.com 

DECEMBER BLOCK ASSIGNMENT: 

MONTH LOT #’s LEADER LEADER’S LOT # 
December 154-223 Carole Drewis 188 

 
Hi everyone.  Hope you all are well.   
I'm coming down a little later this year (I'll fly in Nov 30th) but our block (spaces 154 thru 223) will still take 
care of December events (more specific info in the Dec newsletter).  Sally VanAtta will hold a BLOCK MEETING 
in the ballroom on November 8th at 8:30A.  GO to the meeting, then go VOTE!  Please attend and help her 
approve December plans.  If you have questions, give me a call.  SEE YOU SOON.  STAY WELL. 
 
Carole Drewis, December Block Leader, Lot 188, 319-464-6404, caroledrewis@gmail.com 
 
OUTDOOR ACTIVITIES: 

Shuffleboard and Cornhole are on the November Activity Calendar.  Pickleball and Bucketball will likely start in 
late November.  Watch the bulletin board for signup sheets.  Hiking will start after Dec 1st for "moderate type" 
hikes (as described on the information sheets posted on the outdoor Activities Board).  These hikes are posted 
on the Activities Board a few days prior to their date.  They will be on Wednesdays with participants meeting 
at the clubhouse at the posted time.  See the sign-up sheet.  The more "challenging type" hikes are not 
planned at this point for need of a leader.  If anyone is interested in being a hike leader, please contact me. 

Allan Wright, Outdoor Activities Coordinator, Lot 103, 802-272-2542, cawmar43@gmail.com 

mailto:cmcconaugha@gmail.com
mailto:caroledrewis@gmail.com
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CLEOS 
CLEOS will be starting on November 3, 2022.  We 
meet on the 1st and 3rd Thursdays of each month… 
sometimes an extra day is added.  There is a signup 
sheet on the bulletin board in the clubhouse.  Please 
make sure you fill in all the necessary spaces…please 
use a pencil so it’s easier to make changes if 
necessary.  Signup is noon two days BEFORE the date 
of luncheon. 
 
Our first lunch will be: 
November 3 @ 11:30A @ Madera Sunrise (the Old 
Chicago Deli/Patriot Grill).  It’s under new 
ownership, but they kept menu and added to it. 
 
November 17 @ 11A (note time) @ Shelby’s in 
Tubac 
December 1 @ ? @ TBD 
December 15 @ 11:30A @ Hana Tokyo 
December 26 (Monday) @ 12P (note day & time) @ 
Taste of Agave (Desert Diamond Casino) 
 
Carol Greer, Lot 194, 330-606-5379 (text preferred), 
cgreer4956@cs.com 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
STAINED GLASS 
Mondays and Wednesdays at 9A.  Begins December 
5.  Also, assistance is needed with fused glass.  
 
Glenn Erdmann, Lot 39, 920-213-3204, 
glennlois2317@yahoo.com 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
NOVEMBER SPECIAL EVENTS – THAT WE KNOW 
OF… (please send missing information or corrections 
to Renee Williams at 720-641-0646 (text preferred)) 
 
11/1 – Tina Lampey, Lot 200, birthday 
11/2 – Neta kinder, Lot 138, birthday 
11/2 – Pattie Kruse, Lot 54, birthday 
11/3 – Ricki Letowt, Lots 14 & 15, birthday  
11/12 – Rosie Suave Lot 187, birthday 
11/14 - Ron and Cindy Dayney, Lot 70, anniversary 
11/14 – Olga Rodriguez Lizarraga, Estates, birthday 
11/15 – Sam Tucker, Lot 97, birthday 
11/15 – Dave Pennock, Lot 24, birthday 
11/25 – Rich & Susan Mattson, Estates, anniversary 
11/26 - Don and Sally VanAtta, Lot 162, anniversary 
11/27 - Bryan Dugstad, Lot 104, birthday 
11/28 – Dick DeHahn, Lot 258, birthday 

CAMERA GROUP  
Will start Tuesday, January 10, 2023, at 1P in the 
GVRVR Library.  Questions to Theresa Daniel, Lot 53,  
775-315-0825 (call or text) 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
 
THANKSGIVING DINNER (November 24) will be a 
potluck in the GVRVR Ballroom (no food will be 
made in the kitchen) – watch Partyline for details 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
HONEY SALES 
The Activity Committee has RAW, UNPROCESSED 
DESERT FLOWER HONEY for sale.  Supposed to be 
good for allergies.  Bees are kept near Elephant 
Head.  $10 a pint.  See Rosie Suave at Lot 187. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PARTYLINE 
Get on the mailing list or submit content by emailing 
partyline@patanpat.com 
 
Patrick Williams Sr., Lot 129, 920-226-0218  
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS 
Please send all December GVRVR newsletter 
submissions, including special events (birthdays, 
anniversaries, etc.) by Friday, November 18.  
Renee Williams, Lot 137, 720-641-0646, 
TDorn@aol.com (please put GVRVR Newsletter 
Submission in the subject line) 

mailto:partyline@patanpat.com
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MESSAGE FROM THE ACTIVITY COMMITTEE CHAIR:  

Welcome back to all who have arrived!  We seem to have early arrivals all around the resort.  It’s fun to meet 
and greet each arrival!  

Activities are starting up!  There is a calendar in this newsletter with times and places.  Outdoors, we have 
started shuffleboard, cornhole and water aerobics.  Indoors, we have exercise classes, cards and games.  Bingo 
is starting on Thanksgiving evening followed by Line Dancing Friday afternoon.  One of our residents stated, “If 
you are bored here, it is your own fault!” Many more activities will be starting in December and January.  

Stay tuned for details of a Thanksgiving Potluck dinner.  Be safe out there…you know how I worry! 

Mary Johns, Chair, Lot 20, 206-898-6594, denmar@southendaccountant.com 

CURRENT GVRVR ACTIVITY COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Name/Office Site E-Mail Phone Months  
at GVRVR 

Mary Johns, Chair 20 denmar@southendaccountant.com 206-898-6594 Oct-May 
Kathy Duncan 
Assistant Chair 

171 ietekp@yahoo.com 402-540-6274 Oct-Apr 

Brent Lucas, Treasurer 221 Jame.lucas.4@gmail.com 518-421-5707 Oct-Apr 
Val Larner, Secretary 240 larners@shaw.ca 520-461-4750 Nov-Mar 
Carol Dale 
Kitchen Coordinator 

117 cldale45@icloud.com 641-660-1382 Nov-Mar 

Beth Richards 
Craft Coordinator 

89 eirichards@shaw.com 520-526-4193 Nov-Mar 

Indoor Coordinator  OPEN – ANYBODY INTERESTED???   
Allan Wright 
Outdoor Coordinator 

103 cawmar43@gmail.com 802-272-2542 Nov-Mar 

Cathy McConaugha 
Entertainment Coordinator 

18 cmcconaugha@gmail.com 757-434-1001 Nov-Mar 

Renee Williams 
Newspaper/Publicist 

137 TDorn@aol.com 720-641-0646 all year 

Jeff & Annelle Holzman 
Managers 

office info@greenvalleyresort.com 
ronald.holzman@sbcglobal.net 

520-625-3900 all year 

  
AED RESPONDERS 2021 – call 911 FIRST, then contact from this list 
NAME PHONE LOT SEASONAL or FULL TIME 
Renee Williams 720-641-0646 137 Full Time  
Jim Asher 720-255-7672 137 Full Time  
Ricki Letowt 207-632-3354 14 Full Time 
Alan Karnas 520-603-6277 224 Full Time 
Jorge Martinez 520-235-9045  Maintenance Crew 
Jeff Holzman 520-625-3900  Manager 
Mark Smith 419-680-3303 164 Seasonal 
Jolene Mennenga 402-841-1543 218 Seasonal 
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